Boston University School of Medicine Center for the Study of Traumatic Encephalopathy BOSTON UNIVERSITY

Medical Campus
72 East Concord Street, C-7380
Boston, Massachusetts 02118
T 617-414-1326 F 617-638-5679
www.bu.edu/cste

June 28, 2013

Mr. Ray Ciancaglini 5549 East Lake Road Romulus, NY 14541

Dear Mr. Ciancaglini:

It was a pleasure speaking with you today about our Brain Donation Registry and our LEGEND Longitudinal Interview Study. I have enclosed all the necessary paperwork to enroll in both studies. Please read through these forms carefully. Please give me a call at the number below when you receive this packet to schedule a time to go through the forms together. Please do not send in the consent form until we have had a chance to review it with you on the phone. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Please fill them out at your earliest convenience and send them back to us in the enclosed envelope. Thank you for your interest in our research.

Best regards,

Cliff Robbins

Study Coordinator

Center for the Study of Traumatic Encephalopathy

72 E. Concord Street, Suite B7380

Boston, MA 02118